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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING 
 

PO Box 9020, Olympia, Washington 98507-9020 
 
 
August 5, 202 
 
TO: Teresa Berntsen, Agency Director 
 
FROM: Ellis Starrett, Rules and Policy Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Real Estate Fee Increases 
 
 
Hearing date: July 28, 2021 City/Town: Virtual Public Meeting  
 
Program staff present: JR Richards, Licensing Administrator, Lynn Briscoe, Real Estate Assistant 
Administrator, Ellis Starrett, Rules and Policy Manager, and Kelsey Hood, Policy and 
Legislative Analyst 
 
Number of persons present: 1 Number speaking: 0 
 
If one group dominated the hearing, which group? None 
 
Key comments: DOL received 6 written comments on this rulemaking. Their comments are addressed in 
the attached Concise Explanitory Statement.  
 
Names/Affiliations: 
Mary Hull-Drury, Government Affairs at Washington Realtors  
 
 
Comments/Concerns: 
See attached Concise Explanitory Statement  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




